
C O R P U S  C H R I S T I  P A R I S H
PASTOR: Fr.  Prasanth George CMI     OFFICE HOURS:Tuesday to Friday 9:30 am to 4:00 pm

tel: 416.694.0382  fax: 416.694.0320    email: corpuschristi1810@gmail.com    web: corpuschristito@archtoronto.org

Church: 1810 Queen Street East     Rectory: 16 Lockwood Road     Toronto, Ontario M4L 3M8

M A S S E S  

Tuesday-Friday

Saturday Vigil

Sunday

9:00 am

5:00 pm

9:30 am & 11:00 am

D E V O T I O N S  

All devotions held after the 9:00 am mass.

Wednesday

Tuesday-Friday

Our Lady of 
Perpetual Help

Rosary

or any time by appointment.
Saturday 4:00 pm to 4:30 pm

R E C O N C I L L I A T I O N  

First Friday of every month.
After the 9:00 am mass.

Third Tuesday of every month.
7:00 pm to 8:00 pm  

E U C H A R I S T I C  A D O R A T I O N  

Saint Denis Catholic School

S C H O O L  C H A P L A I N C Y  

S A C R A M E N T S  

For information regarding baptism, 
marriage or any other sacrament, 
please contact the office.

M I N I S T R I E S

M I N I S T R Y  T O  T H E  S I C K  

S T . V I N C E N T  d e P A U L

St. Vincent de Paul help: 416-698-8930

Corpus Christi is an active and 
vibrant parish. We have a variety 
of groups and many opportunities 
to be of service alongside our 
dedicated volunteers.

If  you are looking for a greater 
sense of community in you and 
your family’s life and are seeking
spiritual growth or if you would 
like to become more involved, 
we welcome you to contact the 
office for further information.

Call the office to arrange for a 
Priest or our Lay Pastoral Team 
to visit and bring communion. 

The Sacrament of Reconcilliation

������
N E W  P A R I S H I O N E R S

To register please contact the office.

C E L E B R A T E
the Past

L I V E
the Present

I M A G I N E
the Future
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The Collection on November 2 & 3, was $2,317.05 
Last years collection on November 3 & 4, 2018 was $1,914.15 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity!  
 

Please remember our Parish in your  
Bequests and Wills 

 

 
 

We  are  requesting  the  parishioners  to  sponsor  a 
Sanctuary Candle ($20.00) or Candles at Mother Mary’s 
Altar  ($15.00)  or  Altar  Flowers  ($50.00),  for  your 
intentions or  in memory of a deceased  loved one. For 
more information or to place your request please contact 
the parish office @ 416 694 0382. 

 

 

Why do we Pray for the Dead 
 

The Catholic Church has taught for centries that our 
prayers are of assistance to those who have died.  We 
commend their soul to God’s mercy and pray for them.  
We can help them not ohly by our prayers, but also by 
offering a Mass in their name, by giving alms, by 
indulgences or other works of penance done for their 
benefit.  This November, a month dedicated to prayer for 
the Holy Souls in Purgatory, let us remember to keep 
them in our prayers out of love.  Let us remember that 
prayers can be extremely powerful in assisting the souls 
of our loved ones intheir journey to attaining eternal life 
and peace. 

 
 

 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION     
 

Parents with children in 
Grade 2 are requested to 
register them for the First 
Communion Preparations.  
Registration forms for 
Reconciliation and First 
Communion and schedule 
of preparation is available at 
the vestibule and in the 

parish office. 
 

Please Note: The deadline to submit the duly filled 
out form is November 25, 2019 and the mandatory 
parents meeting is on Saturday, November 30, 2019 
at 6:15 p.m. (after the 5:00 pm Mass) in the parish hall  
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

Parents with children in Grade 
7 are requested to register them 
for Confirmation Preparations.  
Registration forms for 
Confirmation and schedule of 
preparations are available at 
the vestibule and in the parish 
office. 
 

Please Note: The deadline to submit the duly filled out 
form is November 30, 2019 and the mandatory parents 
meeting is on Friday, December 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
parish hall.  

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

 
 

As members of our Catholic community, we regularly 
benefit from the tireless service of our priests. Called by 
God and ordained to care for His people, our priests serve 
our families, in churches, schools, hospitals, nursing homes, 
missions and on the streets. The Shepherds’ Trust ensures 
our priests can live their retirement years with dignity. 
 

For many of our retired shepherds, this means “lending a 
hand” to accommodate their special needs so that they 
continue to live with dignity. The Shepherds’ Trust 
collection will take place in all parishes in the 
Archdiocese during the weekend of November 16 & 17.  
 

This fund does more than just support our priests in their 
retirement years; it is a tangible way to care for those who 
always cared for us and give thanks for the blessings we 
have received through them. Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

Thank you for your support of this most worthy cause. 
 

 Day/Time          Date                    Intentions 
Sat. 
5:00pm  November 9  Intentions of Linda & Tony Taylor 

Sun. 
9:30am  November 10 

For  good  health,  blessings  and  in 
thanksgiving on  the 50th   Wedding 
Anniversary  of  Nieva  &  Virgilio 
Lazaro 

Sun. 
11:00am  November 10  For the People 

Tues. 
9:00am  November 12  + Ian & Patricia McLean requested 

by the McLean family  
Wed. 
9:00am  

November 13 
St. Josaphat 

+ Vi & John White requested by the 
White family 

Thurs. 
9:00am  November 14  +  John  Bandera  requested  by  the 

Bandera family   
Fri. 
9:00am  November 15  No Mass Intentions 

Sat. 
5:00pm  November 16  Intentions of Karen Taylor Sodoma 

requested by Linda & Tony Taylor 
Sun. 
9:30am  November 17  + Victor Florian requested by Joan 

Florian and family 
Sun. 
11:00am  November 17  For the People 
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Jubilee Food Drive 
 

As the weather turns colder, 
we need to think carefully 
about those in need. We will 
be organizing a winter food 
drive for the Good Shepherd 
Ministries as the next event in 
celebrating our Parish Jubilee 
Year. We’re asking 

parishioners to bring non-perishable food products, in cans, 
bottles or boxes, to any Mass on the weekends on 
November 9/10, November 16/17 and November 23/24. 
Remember that a goal for our Jubilee Year is to build up and 
strengthen our faith community by opening our hearts to 
others. Please join us in making our Jubilee Food Drive a 
success!  
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

Christmas Concert for Christian Unity 

 

As part of our 100th anniversary celebrations the Parish  is 
inviting  choirs  from  other  Christian  churches  in  our 
community  to be part of a special ecumenical Christmas 
Concert  in Corpus Christi Church starting at 7:00 pm on 
Saturday, December 7th. We’ll hear selections  from each 
choir—including our own—and then enjoy refreshments in 
the  Parish  Hall.  Please  join  us  to  hear  your  favourite 
Christmas  songs,  to  meet  our  neighbours,  and  to  help 
celebrate 100 years of faith and friendship in the Beach! 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

The countdown is 
here!  Because of your 
enthusiasm, we have 
sold 1,950 tickets a 
total of $9,750; that 
is 65% of the total 
tickets; there are 800 
tickets out there. We 
still have 250 tickets 
to be distributed and 

sold.  There are only 7 days before we wrap up for the 
draw.  The odds are 1 in 1,000 to win one of three prizes.  If 
you have books of tickets sold, please bring them and the 
money to the parish office; you can drop them off Tuesday to 
Friday, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.  You can also bring them to the craft 
fair and give them to the ticket sellers. We are almost there.  
Remember, everyone wins because it is for our parish 
community.  
 

The raffle draw will be held at the Craft Fair on Sunday, 
November 17th at 1 p.m. Good luck on the draw! 
  

     First prize    - $7,500 
     Second prize - $500 
     Third prize    - $200 

 

 

We  have  only  7  days 
before  we  come  together 
for  our  annual  craft  fair.  
We will have our special 
guest joining us on 
Saturday for photos; 
Santa will be with us 
from noon to 3 p.m. 
  
Our kitchen volunteers 
will be serving 
sandwiches, chili and 
other delicious items in 
our “café”. 
 

Remember  to  bring  your  photos  for  our  photo 
table.  Subject is our autumn and fall colours.  Framed or 
sheet protectors are recommended to keep your photos 
clean.  Be creative and join us for some fun." 
   
We continue to ask for volunteers for making baked 
goods for our bake table.  This is always very 
popular and is in large part a great way to donate 
where it will benefit our parish.   
  
All of our tables are now rented!    If you are  looking to 
share your talents by volunteering, please contact Carol 
Lombard at 416‐418‐5713 or Arlene Manankil at 416‐
505‐3200.   Thank you  for your continued support and 
we look forward to seeing you! 
 

Saturday November 16th, 10:00 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. & 
Sunday, November 17th, 10:00 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
The Survival of the Amazon Concerns All Humanity 

The Amazon is home to one-fifth of the world's freshwater and one-
third of the Earth's forests. Its Indigenous peoples live sustainably 
from its resources, but the Amazon is under threat. “The 
destruction of the Amazon is not just the problem of Indigenous 
peoples, but of all humanity. If the Amazon disappears, it is very 
likely that all humanity will disappear,” says Yesica Patiachi, a 
member of the Harakbut Indigenous community in Peru. 
 

We are all interconnected. Let's stand in solidarity with those who 
strive to protect our land, our waters and our lives. 
 

Let’s take action For Our Common Home: devp.org/campaign. 
 

 

Coming Up in November 
 

Nov 9        :  Euchre Night (6:30 pm) 
Nov 9/10 :  Jubilee Food Drive (16/17, 23/24) 
Nov 16/17:  Christmas Craft Fair & 50/50 Draw (Nov. 17) 
Nov 16/17:  Sheperds’ Trust Collection 
Nov 19      :  Eucharistic Adoration (7:00 – 8:00 pm) 
Nov 24      :  Baptism 
Nov 29      :  Seniors’ Luncheon 
Nov 30      : Maintenance Fund Collection 
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The Collection on November 2 & 3, was $2,317.05 
Last years collection on November 3 & 4, 2018 was $1,914.15 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity!  
 

Please remember our Parish in your  
Bequests and Wills 

 

 
 

We  are  requesting  the  parishioners  to  sponsor  a 
Sanctuary Candle ($20.00) or Candles at Mother Mary’s 
Altar  ($15.00)  or  Altar  Flowers  ($50.00),  for  your 
intentions or  in memory of a deceased  loved one. For 
more information or to place your request please contact 
the parish office @ 416 694 0382. 

 

 

Why do we Pray for the Dead 
 

The Catholic Church has taught for centries that our 
prayers are of assistance to those who have died.  We 
commend their soul to God’s mercy and pray for them.  
We can help them not ohly by our prayers, but also by 
offering a Mass in their name, by giving alms, by 
indulgences or other works of penance done for their 
benefit.  This November, a month dedicated to prayer for 
the Holy Souls in Purgatory, let us remember to keep 
them in our prayers out of love.  Let us remember that 
prayers can be extremely powerful in assisting the souls 
of our loved ones intheir journey to attaining eternal life 
and peace. 

 
 

 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION     
 

Parents with children in 
Grade 2 are requested to 
register them for the First 
Communion Preparations.  
Registration forms for 
Reconciliation and First 
Communion and schedule 
of preparation is available at 
the vestibule and in the 

parish office. 
 

Please Note: The deadline to submit the duly filled 
out form is November 25, 2019 and the mandatory 
parents meeting is on Saturday, November 30, 2019 
at 6:15 p.m. (after the 5:00 pm Mass) in the parish hall  
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

Parents with children in Grade 
7 are requested to register them 
for Confirmation Preparations.  
Registration forms for 
Confirmation and schedule of 
preparations are available at 
the vestibule and in the parish 
office. 
 

Please Note: The deadline to submit the duly filled out 
form is November 30, 2019 and the mandatory parents 
meeting is on Friday, December 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
parish hall.  

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

 
 

As members of our Catholic community, we regularly 
benefit from the tireless service of our priests. Called by 
God and ordained to care for His people, our priests serve 
our families, in churches, schools, hospitals, nursing homes, 
missions and on the streets. The Shepherds’ Trust ensures 
our priests can live their retirement years with dignity. 
 

For many of our retired shepherds, this means “lending a 
hand” to accommodate their special needs so that they 
continue to live with dignity. The Shepherds’ Trust 
collection will take place in all parishes in the 
Archdiocese during the weekend of November 16 & 17.  
 

This fund does more than just support our priests in their 
retirement years; it is a tangible way to care for those who 
always cared for us and give thanks for the blessings we 
have received through them. Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

Thank you for your support of this most worthy cause. 
 

 Day/Time          Date                    Intentions 
Sat. 
5:00pm  November 9  Intentions of Linda & Tony Taylor 

Sun. 
9:30am  November 10 

For  good  health,  blessings  and  in 
thanksgiving on  the 50th   Wedding 
Anniversary  of  Nieva  &  Virgilio 
Lazaro 

Sun. 
11:00am  November 10  For the People 

Tues. 
9:00am  November 12  + Ian & Patricia McLean requested 

by the McLean family  
Wed. 
9:00am  

November 13 
St. Josaphat 

+ Vi & John White requested by the 
White family 

Thurs. 
9:00am  November 14  +  John  Bandera  requested  by  the 

Bandera family   
Fri. 
9:00am  November 15  No Mass Intentions 

Sat. 
5:00pm  November 16  Intentions of Karen Taylor Sodoma 

requested by Linda & Tony Taylor 
Sun. 
9:30am  November 17  + Victor Florian requested by Joan 

Florian and family 
Sun. 
11:00am  November 17  For the People 
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Jubilee Food Drive 
 

As the weather turns colder, 
we need to think carefully 
about those in need. We will 
be organizing a winter food 
drive for the Good Shepherd 
Ministries as the next event in 
celebrating our Parish Jubilee 
Year. We’re asking 

parishioners to bring non-perishable food products, in cans, 
bottles or boxes, to any Mass on the weekends on 
November 9/10, November 16/17 and November 23/24. 
Remember that a goal for our Jubilee Year is to build up and 
strengthen our faith community by opening our hearts to 
others. Please join us in making our Jubilee Food Drive a 
success!  
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

Christmas Concert for Christian Unity 

 

As part of our 100th anniversary celebrations the Parish  is 
inviting  choirs  from  other  Christian  churches  in  our 
community  to be part of a special ecumenical Christmas 
Concert  in Corpus Christi Church starting at 7:00 pm on 
Saturday, December 7th. We’ll hear selections  from each 
choir—including our own—and then enjoy refreshments in 
the  Parish  Hall.  Please  join  us  to  hear  your  favourite 
Christmas  songs,  to  meet  our  neighbours,  and  to  help 
celebrate 100 years of faith and friendship in the Beach! 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

The countdown is 
here!  Because of your 
enthusiasm, we have 
sold 1,950 tickets a 
total of $9,750; that 
is 65% of the total 
tickets; there are 800 
tickets out there. We 
still have 250 tickets 
to be distributed and 

sold.  There are only 7 days before we wrap up for the 
draw.  The odds are 1 in 1,000 to win one of three prizes.  If 
you have books of tickets sold, please bring them and the 
money to the parish office; you can drop them off Tuesday to 
Friday, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.  You can also bring them to the craft 
fair and give them to the ticket sellers. We are almost there.  
Remember, everyone wins because it is for our parish 
community.  
 

The raffle draw will be held at the Craft Fair on Sunday, 
November 17th at 1 p.m. Good luck on the draw! 
  

     First prize    - $7,500 
     Second prize - $500 
     Third prize    - $200 

 

 

We  have  only  7  days 
before  we  come  together 
for  our  annual  craft  fair.  
We will have our special 
guest joining us on 
Saturday for photos; 
Santa will be with us 
from noon to 3 p.m. 
  
Our kitchen volunteers 
will be serving 
sandwiches, chili and 
other delicious items in 
our “café”. 
 

Remember  to  bring  your  photos  for  our  photo 
table.  Subject is our autumn and fall colours.  Framed or 
sheet protectors are recommended to keep your photos 
clean.  Be creative and join us for some fun." 
   
We continue to ask for volunteers for making baked 
goods for our bake table.  This is always very 
popular and is in large part a great way to donate 
where it will benefit our parish.   
  
All of our tables are now rented!    If you are  looking to 
share your talents by volunteering, please contact Carol 
Lombard at 416‐418‐5713 or Arlene Manankil at 416‐
505‐3200.   Thank you  for your continued support and 
we look forward to seeing you! 
 

Saturday November 16th, 10:00 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. & 
Sunday, November 17th, 10:00 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
The Survival of the Amazon Concerns All Humanity 

The Amazon is home to one-fifth of the world's freshwater and one-
third of the Earth's forests. Its Indigenous peoples live sustainably 
from its resources, but the Amazon is under threat. “The 
destruction of the Amazon is not just the problem of Indigenous 
peoples, but of all humanity. If the Amazon disappears, it is very 
likely that all humanity will disappear,” says Yesica Patiachi, a 
member of the Harakbut Indigenous community in Peru. 
 

We are all interconnected. Let's stand in solidarity with those who 
strive to protect our land, our waters and our lives. 
 

Let’s take action For Our Common Home: devp.org/campaign. 
 

 

Coming Up in November 
 

Nov 9        :  Euchre Night (6:30 pm) 
Nov 9/10 :  Jubilee Food Drive (16/17, 23/24) 
Nov 16/17:  Christmas Craft Fair & 50/50 Draw (Nov. 17) 
Nov 16/17:  Sheperds’ Trust Collection 
Nov 19      :  Eucharistic Adoration (7:00 – 8:00 pm) 
Nov 24      :  Baptism 
Nov 29      :  Seniors’ Luncheon 
Nov 30      : Maintenance Fund Collection 
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M A S S E S  

Tuesday-Friday

Saturday Vigil

Sunday

9:00 am

5:00 pm

9:30 am & 11:00 am

D E V O T I O N S  

All devotions held after the 9:00 am mass.

Wednesday

Tuesday-Friday

Our Lady of 
Perpetual Help

Rosary

or any time by appointment.
Saturday 4:00 pm to 4:30 pm

R E C O N C I L L I A T I O N  

First Friday of every month.
After the 9:00 am mass.

Third Tuesday of every month.
7:00 pm to 8:00 pm  

E U C H A R I S T I C  A D O R A T I O N  

Saint Denis Catholic School

S C H O O L  C H A P L A I N C Y  

S A C R A M E N T S  

For information regarding baptism, 
marriage or any other sacrament, 
please contact the office.

M I N I S T R I E S

M I N I S T R Y  T O  T H E  S I C K  

S T . V I N C E N T  d e P A U L

St. Vincent de Paul help: 416-698-8930

Corpus Christi is an active and 
vibrant parish. We have a variety 
of groups and many opportunities 
to be of service alongside our 
dedicated volunteers.

If  you are looking for a greater 
sense of community in you and 
your family’s life and are seeking
spiritual growth or if you would 
like to become more involved, 
we welcome you to contact the 
office for further information.

Call the office to arrange for a 
Priest or our Lay Pastoral Team 
to visit and bring communion. 

The Sacrament of Reconcilliation

������
N E W  P A R I S H I O N E R S

To register please contact the office.

C E L E B R A T E
the Past

L I V E
the Present

I M A G I N E
the Future
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Mike Unsworth,
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BARRISTER & SOLICITOR

257 Coxwell Ave.
Toronto M4L 3B5

416-469-5119

alma  florists
             limited

BEACH

Delivery Service Available � Open 7 Days a Week
2040 Queen St. E. (at Lee Ave.)

416-694-3011
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ViennaVienna
UpholsteryUpholstery

L I M I T E D

Joe or Ross Bordieri
2358 Kingston Rd.

416-699-6739

Celebrating
Our 65th Anniversary

886 Kingston Rd. 416-699-9669

Personal

and

Small Business

Year Round Service

1714 Danforth Ave.

416-406-9990

LIBERTY
TAX
SERVICE

Rosie's
FINE

JEWELLERY
Your Neighbourhood Jeweler
Diamonds � Gold � Silver

Watches � Repairs
Seniors Discount

1028 Kingston Rd.

416-686-7900PEST CONTROL
Termite Control
Do it yourself

supplies
1828 Danforth Ave.

416-469-4111
R.J. (Dick) Murphy

ETNAA

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOT

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

WILLIAM F. DENEAULT
Chartered Accountant

Corporate and Personal Tax
Specialize in small-medium business

Financial Advice
21 St. Clair Ave. E., Ste. 502

416-962-2186

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!




